Rozanna Patane
York Harbor
LD 1321

I'm writing today to OPPOSE LD1321 and ask the Committee to leave Net Energy
Billing intact. I recently purchased a share of a solar farm, in part for the benefits of
NEB to reduce my electric bills while helping the state increase this reliable, clean
source of power. As a moderate-income retired person, I appreciated the additional
financial security this purchase promised, but of course it depends on NEB continuing
unchanged. This bill would cut in half its benefits and it would increase the state's
dependence on fossil fuels -- a foolish change that takes us backwards. PLEASE
DEFEAT LD 1321.

Sincerely,

Rozanna Patane

York, Maine



